
 
          

I.T. MEMO NO. 17-3 
 
TO:                 Otis Thomas, General Services Director 
 
FROM: Gene Zamoski, Information Technologies Director 
 
DATE: March 23, 2017  
 
SUBJECT: Site Secure bid waiver due to standardization 

 

 
Our Genetec ALPR(Automatic License Plate Recognition) system has been in operation since September, 2014. 
This began as a pilot program in some of our City Parks.   
 
We are expanding the system to now include the Beach Barrier Island.  This system is an important reporting 
tool for the Broward Sheriff’s Office used in crime prevention, crime investigation, and criminal apprehension. 
 
SiteSecure installed our ALPR system as a subcontractor of Johnson Controls who was awarded a contract with 
RFP H-45-13 “Automatic License Plate Recognition System” and is the only certified and approved Genetec 
AutoVu vendor for the Southeast US territory that can sell and service our existing Genetec System.  SiteSecure 
holds the CJIS (Criminal Justice Information System) certification required to work with this sensitive data. 
 
Having SiteSecure perform installations and maintenance will ensure the proper functionality and timely 
completion of future ALPR projects. 
 
We estimate that we will spend about $100,000 this calendar year on ALPR equipment with SiteSecure. 
 
 
 
    
 


